

Subject: Peachtree Boulevard Water Transmission Main Replacement Project Update: Sept 29

Dear Resident/Business Owner:

Crews working on the Peachtree Boulevard Water Transmission Main Replacement Project have encountered an issue that requires them to work late this evening to get to a safe stopping point at the intersection of Malone Drive and Peachtree Road. Their goal is to conclude this work by 7 p.m., but there's a possibility it may extend past that time. We apologize for any inconvenience and thank you for understanding as we work to resolve this issue as safely and efficiently as possible.

Should you have any inquiries regarding the Peachtree Boulevard Water Transmission Main Replacement Project, please do not hesitate to contact me directly or to call the DWM Project Information line at 1-800-986-1108 or email projectinfo@dekalbcountyga.gov. For 24-hour emergencies, please call: 770.270.6243.